
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HPE 

28 January 2021 

Hi Year 11, 

I have received the below information from Sunderland College. 

We have an A-Level specific event happening on Saturday 6th February 2021 10am – 12pm. Students can register here 

for the event A-Level virtual open Event 06 Feb - Sunderland College 

We have another virtual event taking place on Tuesday 9th February 2021 for any of our courses from 4:30pm – 6:30pm. 

Students can register here for the event Virtual Open Event 09 Feb - Sunderland College 

Finally, don’t forget over on our Facebook page we have information sessions every Tuesday. 

If anyone has any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch. 

Take care. 

 

Miss Pestell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

https://www.sunderlandcollege.ac.uk/the-college/events/a-level-open-event/
https://www.sunderlandcollege.ac.uk/the-college/events/bede-campus-open-event-3/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


